
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter December 2019 

 

 

Welcome to the last newsletter for this year. 

We are fast approaching the end of the term and all the staff at Tots 

and Scholars would like to thank you for all your support this year and 

wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy Chanukah. 

Christmas Concert for Grandparents 

 

This December we want to put a smile 

on the faces of all grandparents, uncles, 

aunties or other relatives by inviting 

them to a Christmas party on Monday 

the 9th from 5 pm-6 pm. Due to health 

and safety we can only allow admission 

to those who inform us in advance  

. 

We look forward to welcoming them! 

Christmas Concert December 2019 

We would like to welcome mummies and 

daddies, brothers and sisters to our magical 

Christmas Concert on Tuesday the 17th from 4 

pm to 6 pm.. 

Dress code for children: Black trousers/ skirts 

and tights and white tops. An email will follow 

shortly with all information needed for the 

day. 

There will be lots of surprises on the day so, 

please join us for an afternoon to remember 

 

Post Box 

 

Our annual tradition of posting cards to our friends and teachers has finally 

arrived. If you would like to participate there will be a list of names for both 

rooms in the foyer so please encourage your child to post Christmas or Hannukah 

cards. The post Box will be in the foyer till the 16th of December. 

 

A reminder to all parents to please sign the children’s 

register in/out. This is a safeguarding matter! 



     
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Craft Time 
 

A gentle reminder that the last day for 
this term will be 23rd of December when 
our nursery will hold a day of arts and 
crafts related to Christmas and Hannukah. 
There will be a festive lunch on the day 
followed by a party.  We will be open from 
8am to 4pm. 

Baby room garden 
 

As part of our garden 
improvement plan the 
littlest people now have 
their own outdoor space 
accessed directly from 
their room.  This will 
provide additional 
opportunities for sensory, 
messy and outdoor play 
and will enable free flow 
from inside to outdoors 
once the weather is a 
little warmer 
 

 

 

 

  

 
 

We believe that the best advertising 
comes from our TAS familes. 

Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 

on the following month’s bill each time 

somebody new is recommended by you 

and starts at TAS,

Important dates for your diary: 

We will be finishing for the Christmas break on 

Friday 20th December but will be open for fun 

Christmas activities on Monday 23rd December 

from 8am-4pm.  We will be reopening for the 

new year on January 6th 2020. 

 

 

SPANISH AT TOTS AND SCHOLARS 

 

We are very pleased to tell you that our 

children are now learning Spanish at 

Tots and Scholars.  They really enjoy 

reading stories and singing songs in 

Spanish with Miss Marta, our Spanish 

teacher, and learning their colours, 

numbers and animal names. 


